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The National Peace and Reconciliation Commission (NPRC) would like to congratulate His Excellency, the
President of the Republic of Zimbabwe Cde Emmerson Dambudzo Mnangagwa and the nation at large on
the country’s 41 Independence Anniversary. Social cohesion, national peace and reconciliation are
invaluable ingredients to the progress and development of our great country. As NPRC, we urge the nation
to unite as we believe that unity is key to the attainment of Vision 2030. The NPRC continues to steer the
country's peace and reconciliation agenda in its quest for a Peaceful Zimbabwe for All Generations.

Peace begins with me.
Peace begins with you.
Peace begins with all of us.
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